
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, July 5, 2023 12:00 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/5/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03910-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: TECO 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 10:03 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: TECO 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1424232C, I will 
add the notes once I receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: LindaC <lindacinfl@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 5:39 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO 

What is going on here?? It goes up every month. Are they done raising rates? 
Our usage last month was almost exactly like that month last year and it is $85.00 higher. We have a tenant who uses 
her fan and lights and TV only because of a fixed income and has a bill of $42. It was always $25 till these raises started. 
Our bill this month is $418. We were even gone a week of that time. PLEASE HELP. This is ridiculous. We can pay our bill 
but I am sure many families can not. 
Linda & Thomas Conely 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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